
  

Welcome 
LOOKING AHEAD 
 

MONDAY MORNING PRAYER MEETING 

There will be a Morning Prayer service tomorrow the 21st of January. 
 

WEDNESDAY HOME GROUP 

Please note we will be meeting this week at 12 Hatfield Road. 
 

ST NICHOLAS NEW YEAR’S LUNCH 

TODAY at 12.30pm for 1.00pm at Glatton Village Hall 
 

CHURCHES TOGETHER 

Sunday 20th January at 6.30pm TBC at the Methodist Church 

Service led by St Benedict’s. Please come and join us. 
 

ALL SAINTS’ SPRING CLEAN  

Saturday 6th April time TBC 

Please put this date in your diary as the more that can come and help the less 

time it will take! More info to follow. 
 

ALL SAINTS’ AGM  

Sunday 7th April after the morning service 

Please put this date in your diary. 
 

ALL SAINTS’ EVENTS TEAM  

We would love to have some more people join the team. If you would like to 

find out more please see Roger Jubb or Pat Ayres. 
 

ALL SAINTS’ DEANERY SYNOD REPRESENTITIVE  

Could you represent All Saints’ at these meetings? If interested or want to 

find out more please see Mark or Cheryll. Many thanks to Joyce Day for her 

faithful service in this role. 
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THOUGHT… 
 

Not only do we identify ourselves with Christ, Christ identifies Himself with us.  

We are to be the visible expression of the presence of Christ in the world 

today…  
 

You were not made to walk alone… 

 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS: 
  

ST NICHOLAS BAPTISM 

this Sunday at 12.30pm. 
 

OPEN THE BOOK – Wednesday 23rd January 

Performance at Sawtry Junior School during the afternoon. 

 

For the fellowship at St Giles, Holme as the process continues to bring them 

into our benefice. That we place our time of vacancy into the Lords hands as 

we wait upon Him to show us the way forward. 

 

People who live in: 

The Maltings & Manor Drive in Sawtry and Church Road in Glatton 
 

The bereaved families and friends of: 

Betty Donaldson, Richard Turner, Clifford Thirtle, John Thompson, Gordon 

Killner, James Shelley, Robert Bunn, Ivy Hill, Marvin Sanders, Alan Carder 
  

The unwell: Wynne Fletcher, Pete Scott, Joan and Gill Denton, Wendy 

Carter, Monica Graham, Irene Hurst, Vivian Davies, Ron Cobley, Pete Ayres, 

David Elliot, Graham Pearl and Joy Reed 
 

If you know someone who is unwell or needs a visit, please contact: 

Church wardens at All Saints’ - Cheryll Elmer or Mark Fellowes 

churchwarden@allsaintssawtry.org.uk 

Church wardens at St Nicholas - John Pigott - johnandjacqui@hotmail.com 

Joan Meiklejohn - joanmeiklejohn@btinternet.com 

Gift Aid Envelopes - If you would like to support our work, please place your gift in 

one of the yellow Gift Aid envelopes on the end of the pew. If you are an eligible 

taxpayer, you can increase the value of your gift by 25% at no extra cost to yourself 

simply by filling in the Gift Aid declaration on the envelope. Please ensure you fill in all 

your details, we can then reclaim the tax from HMRC. 

Information for Weekly Newssheet & Monthly Planner 

please email to notices@allsaintssawtry.org.uk 

www.allsaintssawtry.org.uk www.glatton.org.u 
 

 

 


